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April 9, 2021 
 
The Honorable Governor of Alaska Michael J. Dunleavy 
 
Office of Boards and Commissions 
Email:   boards@alaska.gov,  
 
 Re: Reppointment of John Jensen to the Alaska Board of Fisheries 
 
Dear Governor Dunleavy,  
 
The City of King Cove has long supported sustainable fisheries and fishing communities in Alaska. 
Residents in our community participate in subsistence and commercial fisheries and are highly reliant on 
these fisheries. With that in mind, the City of King Cove recommends that you reappoint Mr. Jensen to 
the Alaska Board of Fisheries. 
 
We feel Mr. Jensen is extremely well-qualified to help address many of the issues and challenges before 
the Board, and that he has a unique perspective and valuable insight on Alaska fisheries management 
gained from a lifetime of experience fishing and navigating the waters of the North Pacific as well as 
many years of service on the Alaska Board of Fisheries.  
 
Mr Jensen’s extensive knowledge and understanding of our region benefits our fishermen, communities, 
and the State of Alaska.  As such the City of King Cove strongly supports his reappointment to the Alaska 
Board of Fisheries.  
 
We believe this action will help Alaska’s fishing communities to thrive for years to come. Thank you for 
your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mayor Henry Mack  
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